
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
17

th
 November 2016 

Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Here is our newsletter for this week. 
 
First of all, notice that new contact details for class teachers have been published on the 
school website. We have placed the email contacts for all teaching staff in the Contact 
Details section. If you need to get in touch with your child’s class teacher for any reason 
then please use this facility. 
 
Next, well done to the Y5/6 pupils attending football this week. They won their first game 
2-0 and then earned a creditable draw against a persistent Spofforth and Follifoot team, 
coming close to scoring on several occasions. 
 
Don’t forget that tomorrow is Children In Need sponsored bounce day so please support 
us with that! 
 
Now, a reminder that if your child is absent from school for any reason you must inform us 
at the earliest opportunity. If for some reason the telephone remains unanswered then you 
can email admin@newpark.n-yorks.sch.uk to let us know. 
 
The term is progressing quickly and Christmas will be upon us before you know it so here 
is a quick heads up of some key dates – remember to keep checking the calendar page 
on the website for updates. Wednesday 7

th
 December will be whole school Christmas 

Lunch so we would like all pupils to take a hot meal that day if possible. If your child 
normally has a packed lunch please give them some positive encouragement where this is 
concerned! Our Christmas fair takes place on Friday the 9

th
 of December, starting in the 

afternoon at around 2.00pm so please join us if you can in supporting the PTFA to raise 
money for school and have a great time as well. We will let you know the dates of our 
Christmas productions shortly and parties will take place during the last week. For those 
who have booked a ticket, the trip to the pantomime is on the afternoon of Thursday 
December 15

th
. Please note that school closes for the holidays quite early this year on the 

16
th

 of December at 2.30pm. and there will be no after school club that day. 
 
That is all for now so have an enjoyable weekend. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Tomlinson 

NORTHERN STAR ACADEMIES TRUST 

New Park Primary Academy 
Skipton Road   Harrogate   HG1 3HF 

Telephone 01423/503011 and 531397  

E-mail:    admin@newpark.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Headteacher:  Mr. A. Tomlinson 
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